
 

 

Procurement Reference No.: UU/24-25/01C 

Reference to the Tender Notice advertised in two National newspapers (Roznama Jang and The Nation) dated 17th July 

2024 having IPL-6709, regarding the above-cited procurement, there is a discrepancy in the bid submission deadlines. In 

Roznama Jang, the bid submission date is 05th August 2024, whereas in The Nation, the bid submission date is 31st July 

2024. 

To avoid any confusion, it is hereby declared that the Bid Submission date is set for 08th August 2024 till 11:00 A.M., 

and the bids will be opened on the same day at 11:30 A.M. at the address provided below. Bidders or their authorized 

representatives are welcome to attend. 

The bidding document may be downloaded from the Punjab Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) or the Procuring 

Agency's website. Alternatively, it can be obtained free of cost upon written request on company letterhead from the office 

of the undersigned. All other terms and conditions shall remain the same. 

For any inquiries or clarifications, please contact the Procurement Department, the Urban Unit at the following contact 

number. 

 

CORRIGENDUM 
FRAMEWORK CONTRACT FOR HIRING OF VEHICLES SERVICES 

ON RENTAL BASIS 


